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One day, Bobby went to a two-day family camp with his parents. After lunch, he 
and his parents saw a noticeboard. They went to see it. At the same time, another 
family was also looking at the noticeboard. Bobby met a boy in a striped T-shirt. 
Bobby asked his name, he was Tim.

They became friends. They found a notice about a horse-riding class. It would 
be held the next day. They were interested in it. So they asked their mothers if they 
could join the horse riding class together. Their parents agreed so they were so 
delighted!

Bobby asked Tim, ‘Have you ever ridden on a horse before?’ Tim replied, ‘Yes, I 
have ridden on a horse once. I was very animated!’ But Bobby said, ‘I haven’t ridden 
on a horse before! He hoped that his first horse-riding would be elevated. At that 
time, it was already at night, so they went to sleep.

The next day, Bobby and Tim went to the race course. There weren’t any people 
in the race course except the coach and the boys. Bobby was a bit scared because it 
was his first time to ride on a horse but Tim was overjoyed, very blessed. The coach 
walked towards them and taught them what to do and not to do. He said, ‘First you 
shouldn’t climb up the horse yourselves, you should ask adults to help you…’ 
Although the weather was very, very hot, they still enjoyed a lot.

After that, they have to go back to their homes. They said goodbye to each 
other reluctantly because the family camp had already finished.

After the family camp, they still kept their contact by sending postcards, sending
emails and kept in touch. They hoped they would go on the other family camp 
together so they could see each other again!


